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Year 3 Trips over the year 2022-2023 

At Harrow Gate, we are committed to ensuring that the children receive a creative and varied curriculum. Educational visits 

play a key role in this. The importance of school visits is to give first hand experiences to children and to send them away with 

motivation to learn and share their knowledge 

If your child does not take part in the educational visit, they will not be missing learning, as we will teach lessons in school that 

cover the same curricular content. Educational trips are valuable experiences that enhance the classroom, not replace it. 

If you have signed the rolling consent form for school visits then you do not need to sign to give consent. We will send forms 

home with any children who do not have rolling consent. We will set up MCAS with an option to pay over the academic 

year. Please see the table below outlining each individual trip; 

Autumn 1 - Trip to Hancock Museum 

Friday 16th September 

Children will learn valuable skills in understanding the key features of rocks and what they can tell us about our planet, this 
will support their science learning this half term. 

 

Autumn 2 - Trip the Life Centre 

Tuesday 8th November 

To consolidate our STEM learning all about light. We are taking the children to the Life Centre where they will experience 
an educational workshop. 

 

Spring 1 - Trip to Segedunum 

Wednesday 18th January 

To begin our history topic Boudicca – Hero or Villain? we are taking the children to Segedunum where they will experience 
an educational workshop about Boudicca and her life. We will also take part in other activities related to the Romans and 
explore Roman Ruins. 

 

Summer 1 - Trip to Jarrow Hall 

Wednesday 26th April 

To consolidate our history topic Who were the Angle Saxons and what happened to them? We are taking the children to 
Jarrow Hall. They will experience two educational workshop about Anglo Saxon food and farming as well as kingdoms and 
battles.  

  

Summer 2 - Trip to Hardwick Park 

Wednesday 14th June 

This visit will support our Art curriculum where we will be finding out how artists are inspired by nature. We will be 
immersing ourselves in nature and will have the opportunity to make field sketches and take photographs of the nature that 
we see. 

 

If your contact number has recently changed please let a member of staff know at the main office. Your contact 

number for the day must be up to date with the office. If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to ask. 

Thank you for your support 

Yours faithfully  

Mrs Best and Mrs Vernon 

 

 

 


